Patrol modifies some services to meet social distancing guidelines
Friday, April 3,2020

Due to issues related to Coronavirus closures, some services that Patrol normally offers may
be temporarily interrupted, or unavailable, depending on staffing availability. We are doing
everything we can to continue normal operations, but there are challenges. Some services
previously offered require closer contact, and thus if we continue, would cause us to violate
social distancing recommendations. So there are some modifications we must make to
continue to offer certain services. One service example is golf cart tows. We will still offer
this service, but during this time, the owner of the cart will now be required to be present
when the cart is picked up and again, when it is delivered. The person needing the tow will
need to make arrangements to get from point “A” to point “B” as we can not allow anyone
to ride on our Patrol vehicles with our staff. As needed, we will continue to update you on
any other services that may need modifications or to be stopped. As a reminder, our patrol
office remains closed to foot traffic. The number of calls for assistance has increased
recently, and will most likely continue to increase over the next month or two. Please have
patience when you call. We are doing our best to respond as soon as possible. For

assistance call 623-935-0387.

Thank you for your continued support.

Source: John Singleton, Director, Community Service



